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Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

Facebook 

Thank you to everyone for keeping our school Facebook page 

positive. It is a great way of sharing all of the good things happen-

ing in our busy school.  

Attendance 

Year 1 were the winners this week with 98.7% 

Whole school attendance:  94.7% 

This is an improvement from last week! 

Attendance is below the government target of 96%.  

Monday Open the Book assembly from The 

Methodist Church 

Friends of the School Meeting 2pm 

Tuesday Reception and KS1 Football Club 

Parent Meeting for Kingswood 4.30pm 

 

Wednesday KS2 Sports Club 

Ukulele Club for KS2 

Amy’s music lessons 

Thursday KS1 Sports Club  

Lexia/Reading Club 

Creative Writing Club 

Y5 and Y6 swimming 

Friday Football Club for KS2 

Last Day! Non–Uniform £1 donation 

 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Archie is a great writer.  Well done! 
News 

 Year 6 children will swim with Year 5 children on 

Thursday afternoons for the rest of this term.  

 Don’t forget water bottles, caps and suncream for 

these warm, summer days.  

 Wear non-uniform on the last day- £1 donation to 

Friends of the School 

Nursery  Harry for using his listening ears 

and following instructions.  

Reception Devon for excellent effort when 

doubling in maths. 

Year 1 Tommy for great effort in  

writing. 

Year 2 Ashton for amazing arithmetic. 

Year 3 Laila for being a conscientious 

learner.  

Year 4 Luke for trying hard with  

reading.  

Year 5 Nemissa for being polite to  

visitors.   

Year 6 Evie for working hard during 

SATs week.  

Summer Postcards 

Don’t forget to send us postcards on days out or week-

ends away whether Sunny Shields or Sunny Spain.  


